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Janna Scott

Subject: FW: Ballona: utilities follow up questions

From: Richard Brody  

Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 1:32 PM 
To: Janna Scott; Kevin Takei 

Cc: Kimberly D. Comacho; Terri Avila 

Subject: RE: Ballona: utilities follow up questions 

 

1. No need to proceed with the water hook up. 

2. We are currently removing approximately 1000 lbs (1/2 ton) of homeless-related trash and other illegally 

dumped debris per month, primarily from Area B and C-North.  We expect this amount to continue for the 

foreseeable future until the restoration commences. At which point illegal activity (primarily camping) will 

decrease to almost zero due to increased on-site restoration activity and worker presence.  I estimate that misc 

trash associated with an almost zero homeless camp presence would be maily associated with road-side 

dumping of less than 200 lbs per month post-restoration.   


